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A U,S, commemorative postage stamp, to encourage voluntary blood donation, proposed
by John A, Shively, M,D,, President of the American Association of Blood Banks and

E, Willis Hainlen, Editor Medical Subjects Unit of American Topical Times, was issued
on March 12, 1971, ad the annual Spring Stamps show, "Interpex", in New York,




